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CLASS VISIT from DEBBIE 

DOLITTLES 

We are looking forward to Debbie 

from Debbie Dolittles visiting our 

Nursery class on Thursday 6 

October. She will be bringing 

along some animals for the 

children to look at and touch 

including a hedgehog and barn owl. 

Please could you send £2 to cover 

the cost of this visit before 

Thurs 6 October. Look out for 

photos of this visit on the 

Website – www.waringstownps.co.uk. 

Please let us know if your child 

has a fear of animals. 

 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 

Parent Interviews will be taking place 

from Tuesday 25 October until Thursday 

27 October. To facilitate the interviews 

taking place the nursery unit will close 

at 11am. These will be a short ten 

minute interview to discuss how your 

child has settled into Nursery School. 

The Nursery will also close at 11am on 

Friday 28 October for the half term 

holiday. 

SNACK MONEY 

Now that all children are enrolled at 

school, we would ask that snack money 

is sent in monthly, rather than weekly. 

Please send £12 for the month of 

October and place it in the snack fund 

box in the main corridor. This money 

contributes to a wide range of things 

such as snack food, purchasing 

gardening resources, new toys etc.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY-  

 

Debbie Dolittle’s Visit – Thursday 6 
October 

 
Nursery closing early Tues 25 Oct-Fri 

28 Oct at 11am 
 

Half Term Holiday for all children 
Mon 31 October – Friday 4 November 

 

 

 

Settling In…All 27 children are 

now enrolled in our Nursery class 

and are settling well - learning 

the many new routines of their 

classroom. Thank you very much 

for taking the time to make the 

‘All about me boxes’. Obviously a 

lot of time and effort has gone 

into these and the children have 

really enjoyed showing us and 

talking to us about the photos and 

items in their boxes.  

http://www.waringstownps.co.uk/


Waringstown P.S. Nursery News – 

October 2016 

2 
 

Our Celebration Board 

If your child has achieved an award 

or taken part in a special event we 

invite them to send in a photo to 

show the rest of the class and then 

place on the celebration board. 

 

 

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP TO HAVE 

ADVENTURE TED TO STAY FOR THE 

WEEKEND?  THE SIGN UP SHEET IS 

ON THE DISPLAY BOARD IN THE 

CLOAKROOM AREA.  

 

 

October Birthdays!  

Happy birthday this month to Leo, 

Joseph and Chloe! We celebrate 

birthdays on a Friday.  Look out for 

your child’s photograph on our 

birthday board.  If you wish you may 

a birthday cake or buns for the class 

to enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with Nursery News 

online at the School’s Website –  

www.waringstownps.co.uk 

There is a Nursery section with the 

latest newsletters, rhyme sheets, key 

language and photos of special trips 

or events. 

 

LENDING LIBRARY 

Our lending library is in the 

cloakroom area on the red shelves. 

Your child is allowed to borrow a 

book each week from the library – 

please fill the details into the sign-

out book provided. There are also 

books for adults to borrow if you 

wish – simply sign them out under 

your child’s name.  

We would appreciate if you 

could send in old, unwanted 

birthday cards to Nursery and 

place in the junk art box as we will 

be learning how to handle scissors 

this month and it is easier to begin 

snipping card rather than paper. 

We will ask again in January for 

old Christmas cards that we could 

use for cutting. Many thanks! 

 

http://www.waringstownps.co.uk/

